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QUESTION

Can you please tell the committee what the external costs of preparing the three year Liquor Act review
was?

ANSWER

The Department of the Chief Minister and Cabinet — Project Management Office (now Priorities Delivery
Unit) carried out a review of the Liquor Act 2019. This was conducted within the agency utilising existing
resources. There were no external consultants engaged in this process and no additional costs incurred.



